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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Don Spearing, Dan Charles, Mike Wyckoff, Tom Yost & Dan Grey.  

 

Secretary’s Report: Was not read.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: Don Spearing reported the club has a savings balance of $102,612.29 

and a checking balance of $6,905.38.  

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

19 Voting Members and 305 Social Members and for a total of 333 out of the 350 limit. 

We also have 32 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 9 Jr. for an additional 45 with total of 

378.  

 

Mike Wyckoff had 2 applications for new members: John Dudash and Matthew D, 

Sevcik. The applicants whom were present introduced themselves. A motion was made 

and passed accepting the 2 new members.  

 

Mike Wyckoff asked all new members to see him after the meeting for their fobs and 

cards.  

 

Special Guest: None.  

 

Small Bore: Mike Sabat reported that for the upcoming year, postage shooting most 

likely will continue, where scores will be sent in for scoring and recordkeeping. 

 

Trap: No report. 

 

Pistol: Ladies & Men’s Night are completed.  

 

Jr. Shoot and Archery: Plan on starting in October.  

 

County League: No report.  

 

Communications: Don Spearing read a card from Julie Hartig which included a $50.00 

donation to the club for children’s programs in honor of Joe Patz. 

 

Bills: None. 

 

Unfinished Business: None. 
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New Business:  

 

 The John Deere riding mower has been repaired and is for sale. Sale price is 

$4000 or best offer. We also have a woodburner for sale, no set price. If interested 

in either item, send an email to gvsc101@gmail.com. 

 The drainage line across the 100 yard range will be replaced shortly. An email 

will be sent out to let the membership know the range will be closed. 

 Youth Fishing Derby is this Saturday, August 14th. Fishing starts at 9:00 AM with 

lunch at 12:00 PM. If you have a few hours to spare, any help setting up and 

during the event will be appreciated. 

 One of the cables across the outdoor ranges has been shot again. These cables 

belong to Securitas and are not to be used by the membership. DO NOT HANG 

TARGETS FROM THESE CABLES. Signs will be posted as a reminder not to 

use these cables.  

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.   
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